
NYO Calendar Change Survey

Background: The Native Youth Olympics has been traditionally held the 3rd week of April. The 
State assessment testing window runs from March 29 to April 30. For many districts, having the 
NYO competition during this window alters their testing calendar and forces them to test earlier 
in the year than they would like. For some, the extra instructional time gained by moving the 
state NYO competition later in the month could be significant.

Survey: The purpose of this survey is to see if it would benefit your district’s students 
academically to move the NYO State competition into the last week of April or first week of 
May. 

District Name: _____________________________________________________

Yes___ No ___ My district participates in the State NYO Competition

Yes ___ No ___ Our preference would be to keep the NYO dates the same

Yes ___ No ___ Our preference would be to move the NYO dates to the last week of April

Yes ___ No ___ Our preference would be to move the NYO dates into the first week of May

To close, the value of having our students participate in this program is immense. We 
appreciate this opportunity and the efforts of CITC, no matter what date this event falls on. 


